
Subject: SpeakUp! SLT Post- Event Meeting Reminder 

 

Hi Student Leadership Team! 

This is a friendly reminder that our final SpeakUp! meeting is on  

INSERT DATE at INSERT TIME.   

It will be held at/on INSERT PLACE or VIRTUAL LINK. 

We will be wrapping up this year’s SpeakUp! Program. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone for a great final meeting! 

 


